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Comments: Please consider continuing public access and vehicular acces to the King Mountain hang glider and

paraglide launch site and road up King Mountain at Moore Idaho at the Southern end of the Salmon-Challis

Wilderness Area.  This small area has been public access for decades, and is one of the best and easily

accessed places for serious hang gliding in the whole country.  

   I enjoy hiking everywhere from public parks to extremely remote wild areas, and to be within sight and earshot

of hang gliders and paragliders does not, and will not, negatively affect my experience. I suspect the impact on

wildlife of this activity is minimal.  The acreage required to maintain this access is surely minuscule compared to

the total in the proposal. 

  Thank you for your consideration, and thank you for your service to the public, and for your stewardship of the

land and resources and wildlife of our public land.


